
From: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 8:58 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Summer Session 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
After considering the ongoing restrictions and protective measures resulting from the COVID-19 
pandemic, and due to the uncertain recovery timetable, the CSUSB 2020 Summer Session will be 
delivered virtually. The Center for Extended & Global Education will support this effort, which will permit 
students to progress in their academic studies and allow a number to complete their degree 
requirements and qualify for graduation. Students should contact their academic advisor to discuss the 
educational opportunities and options available this summer. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our students. 
 
Best, 
 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway, San Bernardino, Ca. 92407 
 
 


